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Rainbow entrance revealed at the RUH for LGBT+ History Month 

 
A new rainbow entrance has been painted at the Royal United Hospitals (RUH) Bath NHS 

Foundation Trust to demonstrate the Trust’s commitment to providing an inclusive 

environment for both staff and patients. 

 

The rainbow entrance, which was painted this month to coincide with LGBT+ History 

Month, is one of six planned across the hospital site. The initiative is being led by the 

RUH’s LGBTQ+ Staff Network.  

 

Chief Executive Cara Charles-Barks was joined members of the Executive team and 

LGBTQ+ Staff Network for the opening of the rainbow entrance on Tuesday 8 February. 

 

Cara said: “We want to ensure that everyone feels they belong at the RUH, regardless of 

their sexual orientation, gender identity or any other protected characteristic.  

 

“Sadly, we know that there are stark healthcare inequalities for our LGBTQ+ community 

with as many as one in seven LGBTQ+ people avoiding healthcare for fear of 

discrimination. That’s why visual signals such as our new entrance are so important to 

helping to spread the message that we are here for everyone.” 

 
Steve Dunne-Howells, Chair of the LGBTQ+ Staff Network said: “We’re so proud to have 

our first rainbow entrance painted for all to see and can’t wait to see others popping up 

around the hospital site. Visuals like this can provide reassurance to both staff and 

patients that the RUH is an open, non-judgemental organisation.” 

 
The rainbow entrance is just one of a number of initiatives introduced at the RUH to 
ensure an inclusive environment for patients, their loved ones, and staff.  
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This includes the rainbow flag outside the main entrance of the hospital and NHS rainbow 
lanyards and badges, which staff can wear to signal that people can feel confident in 
discussing LGBTQ+ issues with them.  
 

Ends 

 

Notes to Editor: 

 

The Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust provides acute treatment and care for a catchment 

population of around 500,000 people in Bath, and the surrounding towns and villages in North East 

Somerset and Western Wiltshire. The hospital provides healthcare to the population served by four Clinical 

Commissioning Groups: Bath & North East Somerset CCG, Wiltshire CCG, Somerset CCG and South 

Gloucestershire CCG. 

 

The Trust provides 759 beds and a comprehensive range of acute services including medicine and surgery, 

services for women and children, accident and emergency services, and diagnostic and clinical support 

services.  

 

In 2015 The Royal United Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust acquired the Royal National Hospital for 

Rheumatic Diseases (RNHRD) NHS Foundation Trust. The RNHRD treats patients from across the country 

offering services in rheumatology, chronic pain and chronic fatigue syndrome/ME, cancer related fatigue and 

fatigue linked to other long term conditions such as multiple sclerosis. 

 

The RUH is changing - we have an exciting programme of redevelopment underway transforming our site 

and further improving the services we provide. The Trust has opened the purpose-built RNHRD and 

Brownsword Therapies Centre and is now working towards the new Dyson Cancer Centre. For more details 

visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk/about/fit_for_the_future 

 

For more information about the Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk 
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